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Resolutions of the Extraordinary General Meeting  
of Shareholders of Heijmans N.V.  
 

On Thursday, 6 December 2018, an Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders of 

Heijmans N.V. was held in Rosmalen, the Netherlands. During the meeting, the following 

resolutions were carried:  

 

From today’s date, Ms M.M. Jonk is appointed as a member of the Supervisory Board Board of 

Heijmans N.V., for a period of over four years until the termination of the Annual General Meeting of 

Shareholders to be held in 2023.  

 

The remuneration of the Members of the Supervisory Board will be adjusted from 1 January 2018, in 

accordance with the proposal explained. 

 

About Heijmans   

Heijmans is a listed company that combines activities related to property development, building & 

technology, roads and civil engineering in the areas living, working and connecting. Our constant 

focus on quality improvements, innovation and integrated solutions enables us to generate added 

value for our clients. Heijmans realises projects for private consumers, companies and public sector 

bodies, and together we are building the spatial contours of tomorrow. You will find additional 

information at our website: www.heijmans.nl. 
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